
 

Notice to Parents – Admissions 2025 
 

 

In conjunction with Administration of Learner Admissions in Public Schools for 2025 please note: 

 

1. Admission applications close on 30 August 2024 and this process will be completed by  

20 September 2024. 

2. Application forms will be available from the School Secretary from 9 May 2024.  

3. All completed application forms must be returned to the school by no later than Friday  

30 August as interviews will take place from 2 – 5 September 2024. 

4. The school will respond to the parent on / before 6 September 2024 by email. 

5. Parents must confirm to the school “acceptance of admission” by no later than Friday  

20 September 2024. 

6. The following documents must be attached to the application (please refer to the 

application form - page 2 for the full list required): 

 An official/unabridged Birth Certificate of the learner 

 Immunisation Card 

 Latest Report Card 

 Temporary or Permanent Residence Permit from the Department of Home 

Affairs or a Study Permit for non-RSA citizens or evidence that an application for 

permission to stay in South Africa has been made.  

7. Winterton Primary School is a Section 21 Public School with functions a, b, c & d. 

8. Winterton Primary School is a quantile 4 school and school fees are compulsory by law. 

9. A waiting list of 5% of the grade per language – English & Afrikaans will be compiled. Once 

the 5% has been reached, parents must apply elsewhere. If placed on the waiting list, 

parents must also apply elsewhere. 

10. All applications for admission will be dealt with by the Admissions Committee. 

 
 

Thank you 

     
Mrs J Muirhead 

PRINCIPAL 


